
2021 Scholarship  

Opportunity!!! 

The Buffalo Council of Supervisors and 

Administrators presents….. 

Four Buffalo Public School 

Senior Scholars will receive 

$500 towards college tuition. 

Details on how to apply will be provided during in-

formational meetings.  These meetings will take 

place via TEAMS on the following days and times: 

Sunday, May 30, 2021—12pm—1pm 

Monday, May 31, 2021—12pm—1pm  

Tuesday, June 1, 2021—5pm—6pm 

Wednesday, June 2, 2021—7pm—8pm 

 

Can’t make the dates??? Email Principal Demario 

Strickland at dstrickland@buffaloschools.org to set 

up and appointment. 

Open to ALL, College Bound Buffalo Public School 

SENIORS that are enrolling into any  

college or university! 

Use this QR Code or web address to sign up 

for the informational meeting or visit 

https://forms.office.com/r/NMQesY0tEa  


